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Comments: I am writing to express my opposition to the Integrated Resource Project Proposal at Telephone

Gap. This proposal is based on outdated information and I am surprised and saddened that it is allowed to go

forward as such. I do not have much time to write a comment full of all the relevant facts and evidence that show

that this proposal should be rejected because I just gave birth to my first child. For her, can we leave old forests

standing? For her, can we be less nearsighted in our considerations of a healthy future? I want this for my five

week old daughter and for all children, and all of our other-than-human relatives. I believe we can work locally

with regional loggers while simultaneously protecting healthy forests, mature trees and leaving great connective

carbon sequestering ecosystems largely untouched. Please leave the Telephone Gap wilderness alone. 


